
 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Thursday! 

 

The summer months are here and 

many of us are looking forward to days 

spent enjoying beautiful weather, time 

with loved ones and hopefully some 

relaxation. 

 

Something that we are looking forward 

to here at Hope for Women is our 40 

Days of Prayer starting next 

Wednesday, July 1st. Our Prince 

George location has been open for 2.5 

months, and we are still very much in 

the growing process.  We believe that 

prayer will help take us to the next 

level as well as help sustain us in the 

work that we are doing. 

 

Starting on July 1st, we will be sending out a prayer focus every 10 days (4 in total) with the subject of 

prayer that we will be focusing on for that 10 day period.  We would be so thankful if you would join us 

in this as we stand together and believe for great things! 

 

Thank you so much. 

 

Chelsea & Melanie 

Site Manager & Manager's Assistant  

 

 

 

For those who would like to pray for us on an ongoing regular basis, we would love to send you our biweekly email 

prayer updates and/or urgent text prayer requests. Click Link Below: 

 

Click Here to Sign Up  
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